
November 30, 2023

RE: ADV 1539

Dear Members of the Oregon Public Utilities Commission,

With the cost of living skyrocketing for working Oregonians, state leaders should make
rooftop solar and batteries more available to everyday people, not less.

Unfortunately, Idaho Power has proposed to go in the opposite direction with a drastic
cut in the consumer solar credit

These changes would be retroactive on new solar users, reversing the deal the state
made with these households.

Idaho Power's proposal will make rooftop solar and batteries more expensive for
everyday people in Eastern Oregon. It will also undermine the public trust in the state's
clean energy programs going forward.

This is the wrong direction for Oregon, working people, and the state's clean energy
progress.

Sincerely,

Peter Greenberg, Albany
Shaun Franks, Ashland
Alison Hyde Adams, Bend
Tyrone Houck, Cave Junction
Ryan Mayfield, Corvallis
Kent Osterberg, Cove
Kay Firor, Cove
Aidan Bassett, Eugene
Pat DeLaquil, Gresham
Linda Collier, Halfway
Tom Collier, Halfway
James Young, Halfway
Adele Young, Halfway
Laurie Hutchinson, Lake Oswego
Michael Esposito, Milwaukie
Dawn Carroll, Nyssa
Devon Carroll, Nyssa
Jose De Leon, Nyssa
Emily DeLeon, Nyssa
Dustie Villalobos, Ontario
John Mount, Ontario
Ryan Sheehy, Ontario
Rogue Climate, Phoenix

Kelly Campbell, Portland
Chris Streight, Portland
Imogen Taylor, Portland
Patrick Sterns, Portland
Evan Ramsey, Portland
Katie Martin, Portland
Kelli Wolford, Portland
Samuel Barr, Portland
Ryan Fontanes-Halliday, Portland
Quinn Collins, Portland
Tyler Dotten, Portland
Betzabel Osornio, Portland
Tom Marshall, Portland
Molly Beckel, Portland
Janae Young, Portland
Spencer Young, Portland
Tom Crowe, Portland
Patrick Sterns, Portland
Nicole Maticic, Portland
Aaron Eddy, Silverton
Devyn Mcconachie, Tigard
Troy Mason, Vale
Jason Mooney, Vale


